
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 27th January 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You may be aware from media coverage that the main teachers’ union, NEU, have 
declared strike action, which will take place on Wednesday 1st February. 
 
I’m getting in touch to give you as much notice as possible about our arrangements 
for next Wednesday in light of our risk assessment, which is available on our 
website. 
I wish to inform you that, school will be open to all pupils on 1st February 
2023.  
 
Although we are content we are currently in the position to open, the situation may 
change closer to the time. If this happens, I will be in touch to update you 
immediately.  

Yours sincerely 

Mr M Hetherington   Mrs S Hallsworth 
Executive Head   Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

Scargill Church of England Primary School 
Beech Lane 

West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 

 
Head of School   Mrs S Hallsworth 

Executive Head   Mr M Hetherington 
 

Tel  0115 932 0005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 

mailto:info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk

